
The Parish of Radyr Newsletter 

10
th

 January – The Baptism of Christ 
 
 

HEADLINES 

Our churches are closed.  You should have received a message from Vicki on Tuesday, 5th January, 
conveying the sad news that the decision had been taken to close our churches with immediate effect due to 
the increasing pandemic.  Worship will now be conducted purely on-line until further notice. 

Giving.  Please forgive us returning to this topic but it is an inevitable fact that, with closed churches, some 
regular donations cease. Unfortunately, the same does not apply to costs. It is possible to give via other 
means – via direct debit, bank transfer, etc – and it is always possible to review giving at any time. Details of 
the Parish’s bank account are given below, and there is more information on the Giving Page on our website.    

 

SERVICES & EVENTS  

Sun  10th     10.30am Holy Eucharist  via Zoom* 
     6.00pm Evening Prayer  via YouTube (click on link after 6.00pm) 
    (The order of service is attached as a separate email) 

Tues 12th  10.00am Book Club “The Museum of Broken Promises” by Elizabeth Buchan via Zoom*  

Wed 13th     7.30pm PCC Meeting   via Zoom 

Sun  17th     10.30am Holy Eucharist  via Zoom* 
       6.00pm Evening Prayer  via YouTube (link available next week) 

Tues 19th           10.00am  Coffee & conversation (and a chat about next Sunday’s reading/s) via Zoom* 
                     (We shall be looking at 1 Samuel 3.1-10, Revelation 5.1-10, John 1.43-51) 

*Zoom joining instructions for Services, Book Club and Coffee & conversation: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2148431624?pwd=VURKZHlER25tTHhtREpMM1VxOU1OUT09 
Meeting ID: 214 843 1624     Passcode: Radyr2019 
 
 

DISPOSING OF CHRISTMAS TREES 

Don’t forget that, the special collection of Christmas trees and Green bins has been scheduled for 11th 
January in R&M, and 12th January in Danescourt.     

 
To Make Online Donations to the Parish 

Account name: Radyr PCC   Sort Code: 53:70:30   Account Number 09202846 
 

If you would like something included in next week’s Newsletter, please contact Vicki Burrows 
(2084 2417), one of the Churchwardens, or send the copy to hawkinsnick@msn.com . 

 

Please also send information/photos for the Parish Website to RadyrParishWebsite@gmail.com   

Rev’d Vicki Burrows, 07515 965781, vicki.burrows@me.com 

Rev’d Belinda Huxtable, 02920 567956, curateofradyr@gmail.com  

Please call or email the clergy team at any time. 
(Their day off is usually Friday but may be called at any time in extremis). 

   

www.radyr.org.uk/parish  Charity No. 1132144 
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